
 
 

 



 
 

 

Please note that this list of locations is up to date as of 16 September 2022 with a few movements due in the coming days. Due to a number of required repairs, there are 
numerous cows in for repairs or getting TLC for upcoming events, or it is just too wet to put them back out. The cows are always on the “mooove” and their locations are 
subject to change due to major events and r vandalism.  All endeavours are made to ensure this list is up to date and accurate.  Good luck finding the girls and be sure to 
follow us on Facebook and Instagram! 


